
CDC-HKEAA Committee on  

Business, Accounting and Financial Studies (2017-2019) 

Gist of the 2nd Meeting 

 

Date of meeting: 21st June 2018 (Thursday) 

 

Salient points of the discussion:  

1. The Notes of 1st Meeting were confirmed with no amendment.  

2. Members were briefed on the follow-up work of the initial recommendations 

proposed by the Advisory Committee. 

3. Members reviewed and discussed the results of the school survey on the initial 

recommendations for the way forward of the BAFS curriculum and assessment.  

4. Members reviewed 2018 HKDSE BAFS examination papers.  

 


